
 

February 17, 2021 

 

Dear Bulldog Families, 

This letter is to inform you that your child does not have a school picture on record for the 2020-21 

school year.  This could be for a few reasons:  Your child either did not take one, or Lifetouch did not 

present a photo to us.  Unfortunately, this has ramifications for your child’s image in the yearbook.   

Ms. McEntee has emailed all the students who this affects.  As a result, I am also reaching out to you.  

We are asking you to either email a photo portrait of your child to Ms. McEntee lmcentee@wtps.org by 

Wednesday, February 24, 2021.  If we do not hear from you, we will attempt to use the previous year’s 

picture.  If we do not have either, your child may not appear in the student section of the yearbook, and 

they will just be listed as "not pictured".  This section’s pictures will be at the end of the grade level 

sections. 

Unfortunately, COVID-19 and a mishap from Lifetouch has created this scenario.  We hope you can 

supply a current picture, so your child is truly represented in the yearbook. 

Please email me or Ms. McEntee should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike D’Ostilio 

mailto:lmcentee@wtps.org

